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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

Please be aware that school uniforms can be purchased at the following locations: 
 

1. Kid City: 105 Smith St. Perth Amboy, NJ (732) 826-3725  

2. Kids Place of NJ: 126 Broad St. Elizabeth, NJ (908) 355-0600  
3. Monogram Center: (School Logos only): 437 Amboy Ave, Perth Amboy, NJ (732) 442-1800 
4. Tailored for Success: 269 Smith St. Perth Amboy, NJ (732) 277-8176  

 

Be advised that students are expected to have uniforms on the first day of school. As a reminder, hooded 
sweatshirts are NOT permitted as per our dress code. Non-hooded sweatshirts, and long sleeve polo shirts 
should be available at one of these locations. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the use or purchase of school uniforms, please feel free to contact my office 
at (732) 376-6200, Ext. 30141. 

 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Delvis Rodriguez 
Assistant Superintendent of Administration 


